May 13, 2024

Dear Eagle Nation Family,

I trust this message finds you in good spirits. With just 4 days remaining until Commencement,
when we will gather to celebrate the remarkable achievements of the Class of 2024, 1 want to
provide you with some important updates regarding the venue and weather conditions.

The most current weather forecast indicates there is a possibility of light precipitation during this
year’s commencement ceremony. Please note that even with this projected forecast, the
ceremony will be held outdoors on the Physical Education Complex (PEC) field. We ask for
your understanding on this logistical matter as our campus does not have an indoor venue that
can accommodate the expected large attendance of graduates, family, and friends.

To ensure your comfort, safety, and enjoyment during the ceremony, we highly recommend that
you bring a poncho with you. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and thank you
for your continued support and participation in this celebratory moment. We eagerly anticipate
seeing you at the Commencement Ceremony and sharing this special moment together.

Should you have any questions or concerns, email commencement@coppin.edu.

Take care, be well, and Go Eagles!

Sincerely,

)

~ Q R
Anthony L. Jenkig, Ph.D.

President
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